
 

 

 

Announcement, 18.01.2023 

 

Subject: Investors’ community update 

 

Attica Bank Societe Anonyme (hereinafter the "Bank"), following its announcements 

regarding the approved and under implementation share capital increase, informs the 

investment community that it received today from the company Thrinvest Holdings Ltd 

a letter of interest for the latter's participation in it. The Bank's Management is in the 

process of evaluating the letter and its content. 

 

The Bank will immediately inform investors of any development. 
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